
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14th July 2020 

SHANSI v 2012N to omit Motukea  
 
 
Dear Valued Customers,  
 

Please be advised that MV. Shansi v.2012N has experienced severe delays within 
her current voyage plan as a result of port congestion. To correct our schedule, 
the Shansi v.2012N will omit Motukea terminal within this voyage plan.  
 
This change will be reflected within next weeks published schedules.  
 
We appreciate your on-going support. Our team will contact you with our network routing  
options. For further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Customer Service 
team. 
 
 
Regards,  
Pacific Forum Line 

 


